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Dear Trinity families, 

It was fantastic seeing so many of you at our parents’ evenings this week. It is so very important that we all work 
together to ensure our children fulfil their potential. There are still some parents who were unable to make their 
appointments. Your child’s class teacher will be in touch over the course of next week to ensure they have met 
with you to discuss your child’s learning.  

 

A reminder that there are a  number of events for parents coming up, including a PAFT meeting, harvest festival, 
phonics parent workshops and our annual men’s curry night. Please see overleaf for more detail.  

 

 

As ever, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  
 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 6th October 2017  
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Dates for your Diary (please also see the calendar on the school website 

for these dates) : 

 

 

10/10/17 7:30pm PAFT evening  

11/10/2017 9.15am– 

11.30am 

Flu Vaccination for R,Y!,Y2,Y3 and Y4 

19/10/2017 9.30am-

11.ooam  

Reception Lewisham Library Trip 

19/10/17  7:30pm Men’s Curry night @ Bengal Brasserie  

20/10/17 3:30 pm  Last day of term 

31/10/17 9:30am-

2:30pm  

Yr4 Viking workshop 

10/11/17 7:30pm PAFT Quiz Night @ Trinity Primary 

27/11/2017  9:30am-

2:30pm  

Yr3 Creekside Trip  

04/12/17 5:00pm-

7:00pm  

Yr2  Blackheath Concert 

15/12/17 3:00pm-

3:30pm  

R, 1 and 2 Xmas Party 

20/12/17 1:45pm 

finish   

Last day of term—pick up at 1:45pm 

Men’s Curry Night: 

Calling all Trinity men: please sign up for the 

men’s curry evening as advertised above. A sign 

up sheet is available at the front office. Alterna-

tively, you can phone Mrs Browning to put your 

name down. The evening will begin at the Bengal 

Brasserie, with the option of a further trip to the 

Station Pub later on. Mr Janes and Mr Instrell 

have already confirmed their attendance!  
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Harvest Festival 

16
th
 October 2017 

Our Harvest Festival this year is on Monday 16
th
 October 

in St Swithun’s Church 

 Foundation Stage and Key stage 1 (Reception, Year 1 

and 2) will be at 9.20 am  

 

 Key Stage 2 (Year 3 and 4) at 11.00 am 

 

Tea and coffee will be provided at the church by PAFT in 

between the two celebrations. 

All parents and carers are welcome to join us. Our celebra-

tions will include musical items from all Year groups.  

Our harvest collection this year will be for the Lewisham 

food bank, which seeks to help local people. Donations for 

the food bank will be presented during the Harvest celebra-

tions.  

Please send donations of tinned and packet food into 

school from the 11
th
 October (please no glass jars)  

We will be walking together to the church from school. As 

always we welcome parents and carers who can accompa-

ny us to the church. Please let class teachers know. Thank 

you. 

We look forward to seeing you all soon.  


